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Architectural Review Panel 

Timeline
• In accordance with the CMC, on October 30, 2021, the two year 

term expired for all Architectural Review Panel (ARP) members.

• Members may continue to serve on the ARP until such time that a

successor is appointed. 

• The City Clerk notified each Panel member that their term had 

expired, and advertised on the City website that applications are 

open to serve on the ARP. At this time, Ken Stockton, chose not to 

continue to serve, creating a vacancy on the Panel.

• The application period for ARP was open from November 2021 to

February 2022.  The City Clerk received six total applications to 

serve on the ARP, four of which are for re-appointment of current 

members.
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Architectural Review Panel 

Timeline
• On April 7, 2022, the Planning Commission interviewed the two 

applicants who had not yet served on the ARP.

• The four applicants for re-appointment were also in attendance and 

ready to address the Commission. 

• Because all five positions had expired on October 30, 2021, the 

purpose of the April 7 meeting was for the Commission to appoint all 

five positions.

• However, due to miscommunication and technical difficulties that 

evening, the Commission was presented with the option to fill only 

one position, and to choose from the two new applicants.

• The Commission chose Mr. Dabach, who will serve until October

2023.
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Tonight’s Action

• Appoint the remaining four members to serve on the ARP, through 

October 2023.

• Consideration should be given to the remaining five applicants that 

filed an application with the Clerk to serve on the ARP.

• After all five appointments have been made, the Commission must 

then decide who will serve as a regular member of the ARP and who 

will serve as an alternate member.  The Panel is made up of three 

regular members and two alternates.
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Applicants

• Will Shepphird – has served on the ARP since 2014

• Camille Mugrdechian-Armen – has served on the ARP since 2016

• Supriya Kulkarni – has served on the ARP since 2021

• Sheida Moradi – has served on the ARP since 2020

• Anthony Bonenfant – new applicant
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Recommended Action

• That the Planning Commission 

appoint four members to the ARP and 

select three regular members and two 

alternates.


